
Voluntary Retirement Program 

Announcement 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the launch of our Voluntary Retirement Program (VRP) 

aimed at valuing and recognizing the dedicated contributions of our esteemed team members like 

you. 

This program is designed for those employees who are considering retirement and wish to 

transition smoothly. The VRP offers various benefits, including: 

• Financial incentives for early retirement 

• Continued health benefits for a specified period 

• Assistance with the transition process 

Should you choose to participate, we encourage you to review the program details outlined in the 

attached document. We are here to support you through this decision-making process. 

To express your interest in the VRP or to gather further information, please reach out to [HR 

Contact Information] by [Deadline Date]. 

Thank you for your unwavering dedication and service to our organization. Your contributions 

have made a significant impact, and we appreciate everything you have done. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name] 


